Riverlights Watercraft Ferry Extension
TRC Plan Review 5/28/19
Brian Chambers, 910.342.2782, brian.chambers@wilmingtonnc.gov

Construction Plan Comments

e Update general notes (CS-100). Not a Cluster Subdivision.

e Road names will need to be established prior to construction release. Please provide Michele
Hutchinson (Addressing Coordinator) with a list of potential names.

e Street trees on existing portion of Watercraft Ferry are Zelkovas. Please confirm with Aaron Reese if
we want to continue the same species along new portion of Watercraft Ferry.

e Please explain why there appear to be gaps in the street trees in several areas.

e Add tree mitigation calculation to plan set.

e Identify method of tree mitigation.



